
Approval of October Surplus 
Throughout the summer and the beginning of the school year, we have collected broken equipment 

from all buildings to surplus.  We will again use Green Wave Recycling.  We chose this company because 

they do not charge to take computer monitors and they pay for the used equipment.  Over the years, 

they  are the easiest to deal with, they don’t require us to put equipment on pallets nor wrap them. 

They are always prompt about the money they give the district.  


